
From: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>
To: Haley, Nikkigovhaley@gov.sc.gov
CC: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Date: 12/2/2015 8:39:11 PM

Subject: Re: OneSC

Marcia is going to work with the CG on this tomorrow. She is optimistic it can be done.
 

> On Dec 2, 2015, at 7:49 PM, Haley, Nikki <govhaley@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
> 
 
> Thanks. Sorry for they typos! Sad day when I can no longer do email without glasses. 
 
> 
 
> Sent from my iPad
 
> 
 
>> On Dec 2, 2015, at 7:43 PM, Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
>> 
 
>> Checking with Marcia now.
 
>> 
 
>>> On Dec 2, 2015, at 7:32 PM, Haley, Nikki <govhaley@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
>>> 
 
>>> We are having request from public servants if they can have the deduction from their paychecks 
for One SC. Please check into his and we need to message to agency directors. 
 
>>> 
 
>>> Sent from my iPad
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